
From: laura hall
To: CannabisWR
Subject: Water Storage:
Date: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 2:45:43 PM

Hello,

For those of us who are currently permitting commercial cannabis farms under Orders R1-
2015-0023 and R5-2015-0113, how do we address the storage of water if there is no
permitting currently in place. Do we let our clients know that they will be required in the
future to complete the Small Irrigation Use registration?

Thanks,

Laura Hall

-- 
Laura L. Hall
Principal Environmental Planner




